



Title I-A Parent Notification for Teacher QualificationsRegarding the Right to Receive Teacher Information

7/25/25

Dear Parent or Guardian:

Federal law requires that each Title I-A school notify families/parents of each student attending any school receiving these funds that information regarding the professional qualifications of their child's classroom teacher(s) may be requested.

As a parent or guardian of a student attending a school receiving Title I-A funds, you have the right to know:

- Is my child's teacher licensed to teach the grade(s) and subject(s) assigned?
- What is the college major of my child's teacher(s)?
- What degree or degrees does my child's teacher(s) hold?
- To request the state qualifications for any of your child's teacher(s) and/or paraprofessional(s), please contact the school office.
- If you would like more information about the school's Title I-A program, feel free to contact us.

We have several teachers on staff at Syringa Mountain School under the alternative authorization program with the SDE.

If you need translation in Spanish please contact Jennifer at Syringa - Si necesita traducción en español, comuníquese con Jennifer - jrivers@syringamountainschool.org